
Parent Advisory Committee (PAC) to the Superintendent Meeting 

March 24, 2016 – Central Services Board Room 

Key Communications 

 

Each school has two representatives on this committee. Attendees introduced themselves and shared their connections 

with the school district. Dawn Brand and Grace Munson are co-chairs.  

 

Remaining 2015-16 meeting dates: 4/21, 6/2 
 

Superintendent’s Update 

 Start/end times: We shared details this week about our plans to adjust our schools’ bell schedules in 2017-18.  

We have been refining our plans since receiving feedback on last year’s proposal, and family, staff and student 

input influenced some of our modifications, like our decision to start elementary at 8 a.m. (instead of the initially 

proposed 7:45 a.m. start). We need to buy more buses in order to make these changes work, which is why we’re 

exploring a transportation levy.  Normally, we have 45 minutes between picking up and dropping off each level. 

Transportation complexities impact our bell time schedules, and we want to maintain our current level of service. 

You can watch a video that helps explain our rationale for the change. Dr. Baker answered questions about after-

/news/2016-03/adjustments-school-start-and-end-times-2017-18-watch-video
http://video.bellinghamschools.org/medias/66c6diry3t

